
Airport PAC Newsletter November Edition! 

 

Hot Lunch 

Ordering for December and January is now open! All orders and payments must be made by 

November 26. 

 Ordering tip: if ordering for multiple children, instead of hitting the “pay now” button, use your 
browser's back button to order for the next student. Once all orders are in then it the “pay 
now” and only pay one transaction fee. 

Monday November 1 –Fresh Slice 

Monday November 8 –Quality Foods 

Monday November 15 -Fresh Slice 

Monday November 22 –Pita Pit 

Monday November 29 –Quality Foods 

If you have not registered go to airportpac.fundraiserorders.com, our school’s access code is 
3732.  

Bookfair 

During the week of November 15-20, we will be hosting our annual Book 

Fair presented by Scholastic Canada. During the week classes will have 

the opportunity to visit and purchase books, activity sets, and more! We will be staying open 

after school till 3:30p if parents would like to visit. Please enter by the outside door of the 

library. We will also be open all day during the parent/teacher interviews. Parents and students 

can visit throughout the day via the outside door. All covid restrictions are still in place: masks 

and social distancing must be observed. 

Hope to see you all there!  

 

Winter Fundraiser 

We are selling fresh greenery! Wreaths, poinsettias, arrangements, etc. Your 

child should have brought home the forms with all the information. It will also be 

posted on the school’s website in the PAC section. Visit 
airportelementary.growingsmilesfundraising.com to see all that’s available! 



 

Upcoming Events 

We have been given the opportunity from Aviologie, to accept “wounded birds” to repair and 
sell as a fundraiser. This company sells beautiful hand carved birds, and as things go, some of 

them get damaged in transit.   

 

Some just need touch ups on some hairline cracks, and some need full wing reattachment. We 

will be looking for volunteers who are handy with glue and paint to take some home for 

mending. Stay tuned for more information. In the meantime, check them out at aviologie.com! 

Want to know more? 

Every parent is a member of the PAC. Please join our Airport PAC facebook group to follow 

what's happening and add your input on what’s to come. Our meetings are held on the first 
Wednesday of the month at 6:45p and childcare is provided at no cost to you. We are also now 

on the school’s website. Go to https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/airport-elementary/parent-

advisory-council-pac/ for announcements, hot lunch, and fundraising info. 

 

Have a great month! 
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